
PUBLIC NOTICE 
KENT COUNTY COUNCIL AS LOCAL AUTHORITY 

 
PROPOSED CHANGE TO FIVE ACRE WOOD SCHOOL, BOUGHTON LANE, 

MAIDSTONE ME15 9QF 

 
Notice is given in accordance with section 19(2) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 that Kent County Council intends to make the following prescribed alteration to 
Five Acre Wood School, Boughton Lane, Maidstone ME15 9QF; to: 
 

 increase the Designated Number of places from 465 to 580 places from 

September 2020. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal.  Copies of the complete proposal 
can be obtained from Nick Abrahams, KCC Area Education Officer (West Kent), West 
Kent Area Office, Sessions House, County Hall, Maidstone, Kent ME14 1XQ.  It is also 
available on the Kent County Council website via this link:  
https://kccconsultations.inconsult.uk/consult.ti/FiveAcrewood/consultationHome 
 
Within four weeks from the date of publication, any person may send in a response 
supporting, objecting or commenting on the proposals to Nick Abrahams at the above 
address or email school.consultations@kent.gov.uk. 
 
The closing date for objections and comments is 17 July 2020. 
 
 
Signed: Matt Dunkley  Date: 19 June 2020 
Corporate Director  
Children, Young People and Education  
Kent County Council 
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